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Message from 
Headteacher: 
What a wonderful week 
it has been—and what a 
hot weekend! One of the 
real highlights was the 
fantastic art workshop 
led by the incredibly 
talented Phillippa Gunn. 

The children thoroughly enjoyed 
expressing their creativity, and we’re 
excited to soon share a special new 
display showcasing their beautiful work—
do keep an eye out! 

The next few weeks promise to be very 
busy and full of memorable experiences. 
Upcoming events include our much-
anticipated zoo trip, a fun-filled school 
swimming afternoon, and further transition 
activities to help welcome our new starters 
who will be joining us in September. 

We’re also pleased to share that our 
school website has received a significant 
update—huge thanks to our wonderful 
admin clerk, Mrs Martin, for all her hard 
work. The new site is already proving to 
be a more user-friendly and informative 
resource for our families. 

In addition, term dates and allocated 
professional development (PD) days for 
the next academic year are now available 
on the website, so you can begin to plan 
ahead with confidence. 

The summer term is flying by, and it’s 
been heartening to see just how much has 
already been achieved in such a short 
time. The enthusiasm and commitment of 
our staff are reflected in the wide range of 
experiences and opportunities we are 
providing for our pupils, and I am so 
grateful for the sense of joy, purpose, and 
community that continues to flourish within 
our school. 

 

Crucial Crew Visit back in May 
The organisers of Crucial Crew were 
extremely complimentary of the Year 6 
Children, and in particular recognised 
Thomas O’Shea as a Super Star! A big 
well done to all for representing the school 
in such a positive manner.  

Fun in the Sun!  
It was lovely to see some the children 
working collaboratively last week on the 
playground!  They demonstrated great 
team work and were very proud of their 
final structure. 

 

Key dates for your diary: 

Please see upcoming events: 

18th June – Art day with Philippa Gunn 
30th June – Police Liaison assembly visit 
on anti-social behaviour 
 
4th July – Whole school swimming gala  
7th & 8th July – Stour Valley transition 
days 
8th July – Whole school day transition at 
Cavendish (including new EYFS intake) 
9th July – EYFS & Year 1 phonics lesson 
drop in 
10th July – Faster read parent drop in 
11th July – Whole school zoo trip 
14th July – School reports sent out 
15th July – 15:30 – 18:00 pm – Parents 
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evening – more information to follow 
16th July – Explore outdoor – all classes – 
activity day – REVISED DATE 
22nd July – 14:00 pm – Whole school end 
of academic year & year 6 leavers service 

 

 


